
City of Berlin, NH  

Office of the City Manager / Public Works Director 
 

City Hall, 168 Main Street 

Berlin, NH  03570 

pwarren@berlinnh.gov                  www.berlinnh.gov 

 

April 24, 2024 

 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street 

Concord, NH 03301 

 

Transmitted via Email - clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov 

 

RE: DE 24 - ___ Puc 2204.01 Request for Approval of Berlin Community Power Electric Aggregation 

Plan  

 

Attached please find the Berlin Community Power Electric Aggregation Plan for review and approval by 

the Commission pursuant to RSA 53-E:7, II and Puc 2204.01. This plan was accepted by the Berlin City 

Council at its meeting on Monday, April 15th, 2024.   

 

The responsible persons for questions about the plan and who are hereby authorized to request information 

from Eversource under Puc 2200 rules are: 

 

Jeffrey Quackenbush 

Berlin City Hall  

C/O Pam Laflamme 

168 Main Street 

Berlin NH 03570 

jeffreyquackenbush@gmail.com | 505-402-0092 

 

And: 

 

Henry Herndon, CPCNH Director of Member Services 

14 Dixon Ave, Suite 201 

Concord, NH 03301 

Henry.Herndon@CommunityPowerNH.gov | 781-439-2177   

 

The City does not currently maintain a website for the Community Power Aggregation. 

 

Copies of the plan are also being provided to the Office of the Consumer Advocate, the NH Department of 

Energy and Eversource which is the electric distribution utility serving the community. Pursuant to current 

Commission policy, this filing is being made electronically. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact this office with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
P.L. Warren, Jr. 

 

Phillip L. Warren, Jr 

City Manager 
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